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(888) 401-4948 
ChristianResponse.org
P.O. Box 611, Lynden, WA 98264

Since the Taliban takeover in August 2021, our Christian brothers and 
sisters in Afghanistan have been facing severe persecution and hardship. 
Many have fled to neighboring countries like Pakistan, living as refugees 
without legal documents, making it nearly impossible for them to find 
work or relocate safely. Returning to Afghanistan is not an option for 
them, as their official IDs indicate that they are Christians and puts them 
at risk of being killed by the Taliban.

For those who choose to stay, life is extremely difficult, especially for those 
who are most vulnerable under the current regime: women and widows. 
With no right to work, widows are often left with no choice but to resort 
to desperate means to provide for their families. 

In this region, ICR works closely with partners who are connected to 
networks of believers. Not only are believers helped with their physical 
needs, ICR partners spend time encouraging them and praying with 
them. This gift of fellowship is highly valued by people who must always 
remain guarded. They often feel very lonely and have little opportunity to 
grow spiritually.

Your support and gifts can make a critical difference for these brothers 
and sisters living under dire circumstances, bringing them hope and help 
in their time of need. 

SUPPORT A BELIEVING FAMILY FOR 
THREE MONTHS: $130

GIVE HERE AND 
WRITE “PKAF CS” 
IN THE NOTES 
SECTION.


